July 3rd, 1959.

Dear Professor Bunge,

In the sbsence of my husband I want to
thank you very much for sg¢nding the list of errata. My husband
is always most grateful to anyone pointing out mistakes to him -
errata or other mistakes. 1t was very kind of you to take so much

trouble.

Yours sincerely,

2
]_94: iw%'
(J.A. Popper.)
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